Town of Chatham
November 2, 2023
Attendance:  William Briggs, Tricia Pitman, Riley Pitman, Alan Eastman

Minutes to the October meeting accepted.
Vouchers were signed.

Intent to cut wood was received from Todd Crane. It looks like it is a copy of the intent that was already approved by the Board. Mr. Crane will be contacted to see if it is a new intent.

The criminal check for the health officer must be done by the State Police. The necessary forms will be filled out and sent to the State Police.

Denice Roy, DRA, sent the monitoring inspection report. No errors/points were given.

The Selectmen’s minutes have been uploaded to the town website. Most of the town officers were updated.

A contract to have property assessed by Rod Wood was signed and will be returned to him.

There has not been any word from Mark Demgard, NHDES, regarding the property owned by Deborah Cadle.

Robert Crowley has passed away. The town will need to contact Sheryl Emery and Erlon Jones and make sure that one of them takes over Chairman of the trust fund until March.

The Handicap sign at the town house needs to be replaced. Alan Eastman will order a new sign.




A motion to adjourn was made and seconded.
Meeting Adjourned.
Respectfully Submitted,
Patricia Pitman
 

